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The 2nd Project steering committee meeting was held on 28 January 2022 online with participation of DG NEAR, 

DG MOVE, EASA and Project Focal Points form 6 beneficiary Countries. 

European Commission and EASA representatives welcomed the participants and emphasised the importance of 

transposing and implementing the EU rules from Annex I of the European Common Aviation Area Agreement in 

the region and benefits. EASA is committed to focus the project on the needs of the IPA countries and to tailor 

the activities to their needs. 

The Project manager provided an overview of implemented and planned activities including the project work 

plan for period March 2022 to February 2023, that was adopted during the meeting. 

Project focal points provided valuable overview on developments in the beneficiary countries: ECAA regulation 

transposition and implementation plans, NAA resources, feedback on project activities and challenges. 

 

In total 18 participants attended the meeting. 


